
No. B2/100/2019/H.Edn. Dated 06.02.2020.

NOTIFICATION

The Chancellor, University of Calicut had, vide Notification No. GS3-1120/2019 dated 16.07.2019,
appointed a Committee to make recommendations for the appointment of the Vice Chancellor,
University of Calicut. However, due to technical reasons, the recommendations could not be made
within the due time. 

Now in exercise of the power conferred by Section 10(1) of the Calicut University Act, 1975, the
Chancellor has issued fresh Notification forming a Selection Committee to make recommendations
for appointment of the Vice Chancellor, University of Calicut. 

Applications are invited by the Search-cum-Selection Committee for the selection of Vice
Chancellor, University of Calicut from eligible candidates. Qualification and experience are as
prescribed in the UGC Notification dated 18.07.2018, clause 7.3 (i) and (ii). Preference will be given
to candidates having Ph.D. The selection will be subject to the age limit of 60 years of age as on the
date of Notification as provided in Section 10 (5) of Calicut University Act 1975.

Application in hard copy and soft copy with bio-data, proof of experience,qualification etc. in the
proforma prescribed by UGC, should reach the Principal Secretary to Government, Higher
Education Department, Government  Secretariat (Annexe II), Thiruvananthapuram - 695 001 and to
the email id : highereducationbdepartment@gmail.com on or before 5 PM on 28.02.2020.
Applications without soft copies will be summarily rejected.

For more details visit www.highereducation.kerala.gov.in  and www.uoc.ac.in

 

Sd/-

VIJAYAKUMAR.R

Additional Secretary to Govt.

Higher Education Dept.

Govt. Secretariat

Thiruvananthapuram.


